
 

Home Learning – Christmas! 

Wow, we can hardly believe that you have all been at school for a whole term now!  Well done 

everyone for working so hard and being such a lovely class.  Thank you so much to the parents for 

being so supportive and friendly, we have loved getting to know you all this term. 

This week we have had great fun celebrating Christmas! 

We have… 

• Recapped all of the sounds ch, sh, th, ng and have practised reading and writing cvc words 

using these. 

• Enjoyed learning about what the Christingle represents to Christians and making our own to 

take home. 

• Practised subertising whilst playing Snowman Drive! 

• Performed amazingly at the Nativity Performance, we are so proud of you all for singing 

beautifully and remembering what to do.  Thank you to the parents for supporting this event 

by arranging costumes and for coming to watch! 

• Had great fun at our class party playing games and giggling lots! 

 

Notes/Reminders: 

PE – Please wear your PE kit to school on Tuesday 

 
Home Learning Task:  

Have a fun filled Christmas with your friends and family, keep reading your reading book, sharing 

stories and practising your letters and sounds ready for January! 

 

To support learning in our making area next Christmas please could you save the following items and 

bring them into school in January. 

• Old Christmas cards/Left over wrapping paper/gift bags 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

  


